
From: Kathleen Curran [mailto:kcurran106@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 6:51 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
We are currently receiving financial advice from a fee-only advisor and we appreciate very 
much that she is is required to act in our best interest. 
 
We write you in support of that ruling being required of all financial advisories, not just those 
who are fee-only.  Investments being "just suitable" rather than the best for the investor is 
clearly just wrong advice and we believe that rule needs to be changed . 
 
Thank you. 
 
Tim and Kathy Curran 
8519 West 88th Terrace 
Overland Park, KS 66212 
 


